Alicia Ogren
8 Bridle Path Lane
Seymour, CT 06483
(203) 828-6165

November 23, 2016

Dear Mr. William Vitelii,

It is with regret that | submit this letter of resignation from my position as Math Interventionist at
Derby Middle School.

| wish nothing but the best for the students, teachers, staff, and administration. | especially want
to thank Dave Cole for helping me on numerous occasions when | was setting up my room at

night. The warm reception | received from the staff was greatly appreciated and will not be
forgotten.

Respectfully,

Mlin Op

Alicia Ogren

Cc: Dr. Conway



